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May 24, 2017 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
 
RE:  A.L. 2017-P08 
 (UT2017-009) 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for your notification are the following revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Exchange and Network Services Price List, submitted with a May 24, 2017 issue date and a June 1, 2017 
effective date. 
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Effective June 1, 2017, the Facility Relocation Cost Recovery Fee will be adjusted.  This surcharge is 
assessed for the recovery of the costs associated with the relocation of network facilities or infrastructure 
changes mandated by City, County, State, or Federal authorities, or any other governmental entity of any 
kind.  Customers are being notified of this change by bill message during the month of May. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
Marla Hazlett 
 
cc: James Farr, CenturyLink 
 
 

Marla Hazlett 
Tariff Analyst III 

Marla.Hazlett@centurylink.com 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 

Fax:  (720) 578-2912 
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